
CLASS OF 1964 FOUNTAIN 
In Saint Ignatius Plaza 

A formal groundbreaking ceremony will be held on Saturday of this Reunion Weekend.  
Although we were unable to raise the extra funds to purchase bricks with the names of every 
classmate, the fountain will stand as a perpetual memorial to the Class of 1964.  Significantly, 
this monument is in the heart of the campus.   When you stop by to view it, take a moment to 
remember the achievements of this class during its tenure and the numerous contributions it 
has made in the half century since.  Along with the names of your college buddies recall the 
name of Allyn Adams.   He was a classmate who left a fifty-year legacy of leadership and 
benevolence and steered the Reunion Planning Committee in the direction of the Class of1964 
Fountain Project.   
	
  


